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Dear Mr. O’Brian,

This letter is further to the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Minister 
of Education and The Ontario Educational Communications Authority (TVO). The 
Agencies and Appointments Directive (AAD) requires that upon a change in minister or 
chair of a provincial agency, both parties must sign a letter of affirmation. As a result of 
the recent appointment of a new minister, it is necessary that the MOU be affirmed as 
per the AAD.

By signing below, the Chair of Ontario Educational Communications Authority (TVO) 
and the Minister of Education affirm that the MOU remains in effect. Please retain a 
copy of this letter of affirmation for your records. In the event that you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact Martyn Beckett, Assistant Deputy Minister, 
Learning and Curriculum Division at 416-314-5788.

Peter O’Brian
Chair, Ontario Educational Communications Authority (TVO)

Date

The Honourable Mitzie Hunter 
Minister of Education

Date




